Hardiman, Cheryl (SEN)

From:
renato herrera [rrcherrera@yahoo.com]

Sent:
Thursday, 22 March 2001 7:49 PM

To:
eet.sen@aph.gov.au

Subject:
input for senate inquiry

I am a postgrad student at the UNSW. While a significant units of computers with internet capability had been installed this session, the flight of students who don’t own a PC seems to be neglected.

A bulk of our computer time goes in doing assignments,

that is, doing word processing. Our postgraduate

computer lab has 12 PCs capable of doing word

processing but only four are working. The Uni had been

investing a large amount on campus beautification but

have failed to respond to the numerous complaints made

re the poor condition of the postgraduate lab

facilities. Lodging complaints on the log book apparently did not work.I hope that  you could make some difference.

Thank you. 

Renato Herrera

1/5 Blemeim St, Randwick NSW

0401 915030

__________________________________________________
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